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14/02/2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Grove House Goes Green 

We have decided to do something a little different this year for World Book Day, 

Thursday 5th March. We are going to have a whole school theme, centered 

around environmental issues and being more green - 'Grove House Goes Green!'  

There will be a competition for the best outfit, children can come dressed as a 

book character, but we want the costumes to be upcycled/homemade e.g. reuse 

an old costume, swap with a friend or make something with items from home. 

We will also be doing activities throughout the day in relation to this topic. We 

are asking for donations of fabric e.g. old bed sheets and any junk modelling items 

such as empty plastic bottles, boxes etc. Items can be brought into school from 

24/02/20. 

Work will be showcased in the hall after school on Thursday 5th March from 

3.10pm. Your child will be able to show you around and explain what they have 

created. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss Clapham 
Head of School 
 

 

 

 

 


